
Blackhawk Bowhunters Board of Directors Meeting 
March 12th, 2018 
6:30 Clubhouse  

  
The meeting was called to order by President, Dale Goytowski.  Board members were; Tony 
Bickel, Matt Baus, Jon Dove, Tom Keleny, and Brian Kreutz.  
 
Secretary:  

· Meeting minutes were discussed. Tony made a motion to approve the minutes. The 
motion was seconded by Matt.  The board voted and the motion carried.  

· The next board meeting will be held on Monday, April 2nd, at 6:30PM.  
  
Treasurer: 

· We discussed the summary that Jerry sent. The summary was discussed and the board 
decided that some of the entries on the summary needed to be clarified. The remainder of 
the summary was approved.  
  

Membership: 
· As of 2/28/18 the club had 198 total members. 
· As of 3/38/18 the club had 237 total members. 

 
Kitchen:  

· New pizza ovens can no longer be acquired for discounted rate. No longer need them 
after indoor leagues finish in a few weeks.  

· Jon is signing Blackhawk up for Gordman food services. 
 

Refreshments:  
· Marshall is taking care of everything for the pot luck. 

 
Maintenance: 

· Jamie needs to circulate the spring cleanup date. It is April 28th. 
· Current project list for spring cleanup includes repairing the fence and spraying the 

poison ivy by the 2nd pond. 
 

Tournaments: 
· The shoot results have been posted to the website and to Facebook. 
· The moving targets received a lot of compliments along with the set up in general. 
· Lots of kids from the Saturday class came in and used their free shoot card. 

  
Leagues: 

· No report. 
 

.  Advertising and Promotion: 
· The flyer for the Horny Buck Bash was posted during the shoot and has been shard on 

Facebook. 
 



Social Media: 
· Matt Baus is fixing the order that the pictures appear so that it flows from newest to 

oldest. 
· Matt will also post about the spring cleanup day on the front page. 
· Matt will look into a scrolling banner that can be updated with new news. 
· The Work Opportunities tab will be updated to include the spring cleanup day. 
 

Youth Program: 
· No report. 

 
 Building Improvements: 

· Tom is investigating the feasibility of getting central air for the entire building as well as 
a new thermostat. This could prove to be a big benefit in the summer that might draw 
more people in and spend more in the clubhouse. 
 

Old Business:    
· No report. 

 
New Business;. 

· DNR Spring meeting is April 9th at 7 at Monona Grove High School. Blackhawk 
members are encouraged to attend and vote. 

 
Seeing no further business, the meeting was adjourned.  Next board/membership meeting 
will be on Monday, April 2nd, at 6:30 PM.   

 
Respectfully submitted by Matt Baus 
 


